
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Upcoming Events 
 

December 1st 
STEP UP at the TCC 

Middle and High School EXPO 
5:30-7:30 p.m. 

 
December 8th 

Student of the Quarter 
8:00 a.m. 

Little Theater 
 

December 8th and 9th 
6:00 p.m. 

Little Theater 
Titan Players Performance 

Phantom of the Soap Opera 
 

December 12th 
New lunch menu rolled out 

 
December 14th 
Winter Concert 

Band, Orchestra, Choir 
7:00 p.m. 

 
December 12th-16th 

Spirit Week 
Monday – Holiday colors 
Tuesday – Old timers day 

Wednesday – Famous person 
Thursday – Elves vs Reindeer 

Friday – PJ Day 
 

December 15th 
PVHS CHEER 

MOD Pizza fundraiser 
Code: MODF16400 

 
December 21st  

Final Exam Schedule 4 
 

December 22nd  
Final Exam Schedule #5 

 
December 22nd 

PV StuCo sponsored  
Skate Country Night 

6-8 pm 
 
 
 

 STUDENT OF THE QUARTER 

 
We had so many students nominated for Student of the Quarter! Student of the Quarter 
nominations do not have to pertain to grades and/or academic acheivement. Some of 
the other examplars include, service, attitude, leadership, kindness, commitment, 
belief, focus, and perseverance.  
 
These efforts align to our Be 212° slogan, and the PBIS Go Far (Focused, Accountable, 
and Respectful) Matrix. Congratulations to all of the students who were nominated! We 
are so proud of you! Here are just a few of these amazing Titans. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

“My mother told me to be a lady. And 
for her, that meant be your own 

person, be independent.” 
-Ruth Bader Ginsberg 

 

Palo Verde High Magnet School 
Magnet Focus 

 

December 
2022 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Titans Performing Arts 

Theater Arts 
 

Our PV Titan Players will be performing, Phantom of the Soap Opera on 
December 8th and 9th. Both shows will begin at 6:00 p.m. Presale ticket price is 
$5.00, and at the door will cost $7.00. 

Musicians and Vocalists 
 

Our PV Titan Musicians and Vocalists will be performing their Winter Concert on Wednesday, 
December 14th at 7:00 p.m. We invite you to come hear our band, jazz band, orchestra, and choir! 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPECIAL OLYMPICS 
 

Our PV Special Olympics Bowling Team competed this month at Fiesta Lanes! 

We are so proud of your hard work and determination, Titans! 
 
 
 

Titans Go Far 

GO FAR 
Focused 
Accountable 
Respectful 

TUSD 
Code of Conduct 

 
Do you have questions 
about TUSD’s Student 
Code of Conduct? If so, 
head to the Student 
Code of Conduct page, 
where you will find the 
entire Student Conduct 
Handbook.   

PBIS Store 
 
If you have PBIS points 
to use, don’t hesitate 
to stop by Mr. Riley’s 
Office before school, 
after school, or during 
the times posted on the 
flyers throughout 
campus. 

Francisco Valencia was recognized as a key success story at 

the Office of English Language Acquisition Services 

conference on December 9th, 2022. Hundreds of students 

were submitted from across Arizona and only four were 

selected based off of their successes, roles in community 

engagement, academic achievements and other 

outstanding qualities. 

 

“This means a lot for me, I’m very happy and grateful for 

everyone and my school, my teacher, my family. I’m very 

happy.” - Francisco Valencia 

 

http://tusd1.org/Information/Resources/Student-Guidelines
http://tusd1.org/Information/Resources/Student-Guidelines


  

SAFE SPORTS SCHOOL –  
AGAIN! 

 

Students, are you interested in playing spring sports? Spring sports begin February 6th for baseball, 
softball, boys’ volleyball, tennis, and track. To participate you will need to register and fill out five 
forms on ATS online, complete the online AIA Brainbook and Opioid class if this is the first time you're 
playing a high school sport, and have a valid physical, no older than March 1, 2022. Directions are 
available on our main website under the athletics tab and hard copies are in located in the Activities 
Office. 
 
The following links are demonstrations on ATS registration for athletics and AIA Brainbook. ATS 
Registration Demo Part 1: https://youtu.be/ahVTosl-H40  AIA Brainbook: https://youtu.be/6zJAyh-
nuJo  If you have any questions email jason.karn@tusd1.org  or come see him or Ms. Padilla in the 
office.  

 

 

 

Titan Athletics and Info 

SPRING SPORTS? 

 

CONTACT YOUR 

COACHES FOR MORE 

INFORMATION  

Cheer 

marissa.owens@tusd1.org 

 

Boys Soccer (JV) 

Fredoo04@email.arizona.edu 

 

Boys Soccer (V) 

derekmoya@gmail.com  

 

Boys Basketball (V) 

Anthony28.smith@gmail.com  

 

Boys Basketball (JV) 

momhoops@yahoo.com  

 

Boys Basketball (Frosh) 

Roderickgary32@gmail.com  

 

Girls Basketball (V) 

Mybarra32@gmail.com  

 

Girls Basketball (JV) 

Fsantos071971@gmail.com 

 

Girls Soccer (V) 

James.mentz@tusd1.org  

 

Boys/Girls Wrestling 

Jeffrey.brown@tusd1.org  

 

  

 

 

 
  

 

GO FAN! 

Skip the line! GOFAN offers 

online ticket purchases. 

Note: a $1 service fee is 

added by GOFAN making 

them $6 and $5 respectively. 

See the QR Code. 

We are proud to announce that we are the recipient of the National Athletic Trainers’ Association 
(NATA) Safe Sports School Award again! The National Athletic Trainers’ Association Safe Sports 
School Award Program recognizes high schools that prioritize keeping young athletes safe. The award 
champions safety and recognizes secondary schools that have met the recommended standards to 
improve safety in sports. The award reinforces the importance of providing the best level of care, 
injury prevention, and treatment. 
 
“The health and safety of student athletes is critical as it has both immediate and long-term effects,” 
said NATA President Kathy Dieringer, EdD, LAT, ATC. “The National Athletic Trainers’ Association 
created the ‘Safe Sports School Award’ to recognize and champion schools nationwide that are 
committed to safety in sports. We are proud to see the list of award recipients grow exponentially 
each year as schools see the immense value in holding themselves to best practices and policies that 
ensure a high standard of athlete care.” 
 
In order to achieve Safe Sports School status, as PV did, athletic programs must do the following: 
• Create a positive athletic health care administrative system 
• Provide or coordinate pre-participation physical examinations 
• Promote safe and appropriate practice and competition facilities 
• Plan for selection, fit function, and proper maintenance of athletic equipment 
• Provide a permanent, appropriately equipped area to evaluate and treat injured athletes 
• Develop injury and illness prevention strategies, including protocols for environmental conditions 
• Provide or facilitate injury intervention 
• Create and rehearse a venue-specific Emergency Action Plan 
• Provide or facilitate psychosocial consultation and nutritional counseling/education 
• Be sure athletes and parents are educated about the potential benefits and risks in sports as well 
as their responsibilities 

We are so lucky to have Mr. Bart 

Peterson as our Athletic Trainer! 

Without him, none of this would 

be possible. Thank you, Mr. 

Peterson! Way to go the extra 

degree and be 212° for our Titan 

Athletes! 

https://youtu.be/ahVTosl-H40
https://youtu.be/6zJAyh-nuJo
https://youtu.be/6zJAyh-nuJo
mailto:jason.karn@tusd1.org
mailto:marissa.owens@tusd1.org
mailto:Fredoo04@email.arizona.edu
mailto:derekmoya@gmail.com
mailto:Anthony28.smith@gmail.com
mailto:momhoops@yahoo.com
mailto:Roderickgary32@gmail.com
mailto:Mybarra32@gmail.com
mailto:Fsantos071971@gmail.com
mailto:James.mentz@tusd1.org
mailto:Jeffrey.brown@tusd1.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

STUDENT INFORMATION 

  

HOLIDAY FOOD DRIVE 
 

It’s time for giving! We are holding our Holiday Food Drive. 
Please bring canned vegetables and boxed items (potatoes, 
stuffing, rice etc.) to your homeroom classes. We will be 
collecting items until December 15th, 2022. The class that 
collects the most food, will win a Eegee party on December 
15th. If you know of any family in need of a basket, please 
bring their name & number to Ms. Donna Walker. Also, if you 
have any questions, please contact Ms. Tucker. Thank you for 
making this a wonderful holiday season! 

WINTER CLOTHING DRIVE 
 

The National Honor Society is so excited to announce a winter 
clothing drive happening for the family resource center. We 
accept gently used items including mittens, hats, coats, and 
other cold weather accessories. We will only accept underwear 
and socks if they are brand new in the package. We will also be 
accepting personal hygiene supplies such as toothbrushes, 
toothpaste, soaps and shampoos, deodorant, and anything else 
you can think of. Please bring all donations to Mrs. Newman in 
room 102. If you have any questions, please ask any National 
Honors Society member. Please donate. Give one warm coat so 
we can spread the warmth in our hearts to those in need. 

Our Winter Formal is scheduled to take place on January 14, 2023, in PV's main gym, from 7:00-
10:30 p.m. The cost for pre-sale tickets is $15 each, and tickets will be sold December 12th - 22nd.  
 
If you're interested in bringing a guest from another school, a Guest Pass Application is REQUIRED, 
and due no later than 1pm on January 10th. Please note - no bags larger than a small purse will 
be allowed.  
 
We thank our StuCo for making this event happen! Please reach out to them for any questions 
you might have. 
 



 

Need more information about Palo Verde High Magnet  
and its programs?  

Don’t hesitate to contact: 
Jenn Maynard, M.Ed. 

Palo Verde High Magnet  
Magnet Site Coordinator 

jennifer.maynard@tusd1.org 
Office: 520-584-7512 

 
 

SOCIAL MEDIA 
 
It is recommended that you 
follow us on Facebook, 
Instagram, and Twitter for 
updates and information, as 
well. You can also refer to our 
school’s website. Here are some 
helpful links if you don’t already 
have them: 
 

ParentVue 
https://parent.tusd1.org 

 
School website 

https://paloverdehs.tusd1.org/ 
 

Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/Pal

oVerdeHighMagnetSchool 
 

Instagram  
https://www.instagram.com/Pa

loVerdeHighMagnetSchool 
 

 

Communication & Counseling 

 

KEY PEOPLE 
 

Mr. Brock  
Principal 

eric.brock@tusd1.org 
 

Ms. Tellez 
Assistant Principal 

andrea.tellez2@tusd1.org 
 

Mrs. Weisbrod 
Assistant Principal 

michelle.weisbrod@tusd1.org 
 

Ms. Kroh 
Counselor 

(last names A-K) 
ana.kroh@tusd1.org 

 
Ms. Owens 
Counselor 

(last names L-Z) 
marissa.owens@tusd1.org 

 
Mr. Karn 

Athletic Coordinator 
jason.karn@tusd1.org 

 
Mrs. Walker  

Community Liaison  
& Youth on Their Own (YOTO) 

Coordinator 
donna.walker@tusd1.org  

520-584-7503 

 
 

 
 
 

 

SAT Registration is now 
available! 

 

SAT Registration is now available! 

Please visit the link below -- 

Seniors have also been sent an 

email! SAT Registration – SAT 

Suite | College Board 

 

SAT Registration – SAT Suite | 

College Board Show colleges 

you’re ready: register now for an 

upcoming SAT. 

satsuite.collegeboard.org 
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